
Routine Physical Examination Reminder 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder that it's time for your routine 

physical examination. Regular check-ups are essential for maintaining your health and 

preventing potential health issues. 

Appointment Details: 

• Date: [Insert Date] 

• Time: [Insert Time] 

• Location: [Insert Clinic Address] 

Please arrive 15 minutes early to complete any necessary paperwork. If you need to reschedule, 

feel free to contact us at [Insert Phone Number] or [Insert Email Address]. 

Thank you for prioritizing your health. We look forward to seeing you soon! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Clinic/Practice Name] 


